
NM 2025 Dance Festival Planning Meeting 

Date: 

Sunday, April 7th, 2:30 – 3:30 

Attendees 

• Karen Zakovec President 

• Greg Tillery  1st Vice President 

• Lynn Tillery    Treasurer 

• Jerry Gilbreath  2nd Vice President for Squares 

• Bob Nolen 2nd Vice President for Rounds 

• Sally Nolen 2nd Vice President for Rounds 

• Lisa Miller  Secretary 

• Robert Miller  Publicity 

 

Officers 

Person Position Email Phone 

Karen Zakovec President klzakovec1968@gmail.com (505) 228-1617 

Lynn Tillery Treasurer Lynnzebrastamper@aol.com (505) 350-8178 

Greg Tillery  1st Vice President tillerysdcaller@aol.com (505) 350-1149 

Jerry Gilbreath  2nd Vice President for Squares callerjer@aol.com (505) 235-1009 

Bob Nolen 2nd Vice President for Rounds bnolen79@outlook.com   

Sally Nolen 2nd Vice President for Rounds Sally-nolen1605@outlook.com    

Lisa Miller  Secretary LMMiller7613@gmail.com (505) 280-1289 

Robert Miller  Publicity robertmiller754@gmail.com (505) 235-5824 

Mary Hoffman  Decoration h155469@q.com (505) 453-2817 

 

Bank Account for Festival 

Karen and Lynn haven’t had an opportunity to open an account yet. 

Flyers 

Robert still needs to get a picture of the city at night for the flyer.  The Board decided to offer free 

introduction to rounds and squares classes to the public on Saturday from 9-10.  Robert will change the 

NM State flyer to reflect the change in the schedule.  He’ll also create a new flyer just for the intro 

classes which will be advertised at Sandia Labs, senior centers and any other free publication venues. 

Advertising 

The Board plans to travel within the state and surrounding states to advertise the 2025 State Festival. 

Outfits 
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Karen and Lisa will put together a Word document with several skirt options which will be mailed to the 

women on the Board for a vote.  The Board decided on black or turquoise shirts for men and women on 

the Board. 

NMSRDA Cards 

?. 

Next Meeting 

Sunday, May 5th at 8:30am for breakfast before the dance. 


